Notice of Public Hearing
Plympton Community Preservation Committee

Noticeis hereby given that the Plympton Community Preservation Committee will
conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday, February 13, 2024 at 5:30 PM at the
Plympton Town House, 5 Palmer Road, Plympton, MA regarding consideration of
applications for funding received from the Plympton Recreation Commission and
Town Properties Committee.

The application from the Recreation Commission is for their Hoyt Field Lighting
and Updating Project. Total cost is expected to be approximately $112,000 of
which $70,000 would come from Community Preservation Act funds and the
remainder from the Recreation Committee budget, PAY'S aka Plympton Athletic
Sports and other private fundraising,

The application from the Town Propeties Committee is requesting ~$60,500 to
begin the restoration of the front entrance of the Town House in a historically

appropriate manner.

Any person interested or wishingto be heard on these matters may appear at the
Public Hearing.

Mark Russo, Chairman
Plympton Community Preservation Committee




